

BUREAU OF CUSTOMS

Professionalism Integrity Accountability



BOC-01-03205

MEMORANDUM

To

ALL DISTRICT COLLECTORS

ALL DEPUTY COLLECTORS FOR ASSESSMENT

ALL FED/ASSESSMENT DIVISION/

SECTION CHIEFS

ALL ASSESSMENT PERSONNEL

From

ATTY. EDWARD JAMES A. DY BUCO

Deputy Commissioner, AOCG

Date

30 April 2020

Data shows that the rate of assessment dramatically dropped during the ECQ period which resulted to a large deficit in April. All ports, specifically assessment officials and personnel, are reminded to strictly execute proper valuation and assessment and be more vigilant against trade misinvoicing during the ECQ period in order to collect the correct revenue for the government.

For strict compliance.